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THE WHITE HOUSE
Office of the Press Secretary to Mrs. Ford

At the request of the President and Mrs. Ford, the White House
will be open to the public for candlelight tours Thursday,
Dec. 26 and Friday, Dec. 27 from 6:30 - 9 p.m.

Reservations are not required, and there is no admission
charge. The tour begins at the East Gate on East Executive
Avenue.
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Visitors will tour the State Floor, which is decorated this
year in a patchwork and hand craft theme. Fires will be lit
in the fireplaces, and a string ensemble of the Armed Services
will provide holiday music.




